
Welcome to your new classroom!
I am very excited that you are in my 2nd grade 

class this year. At the start of the school 
year, things will look a little different. I delivered 

a beautiful and healthy baby boy over summer 
break, so while I am out on maternity leave, Mrs. 

Murray will be your teacher. Mrs. Murray is a 
retired educator and former employee of 

Diamond Lakes Elementary. Many of you may 
recognize her as she was a long-term sub in first 

grade during the 2022-2023 school year. My 
current expected return date is August 21, 2023. 
Once I return, things will slightly change, but the 

transition will be an exciting adventure we will 
work through together. We are going to have fun 
learning math, reading, writing, and lots more! We 
will play games and enjoy being with our friends. I 
know that you are going to work hard to be the 
best 2nd grader you can be! I can’t wait to get to 

know you. We are going to have a great year 
together.

Love,
Ms. Little
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